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							FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
March	9,	2020	

 
	
CALL	TO	ORDER:	The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Susan	
Guest,	at	1:00	PM	in	the	library	conference	room..	
 
MEMBERS	PRESENT:		Trudy	DeGroot,	Susan	Guest,	Barbara	Hartell,	
Sue	Henderson,	Donald	Hess,	Marcie	Homer,	Judy	Mullins,	Amparo	
Navarro,	Julie	Ann	Rapp	
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		Members	recited	the	Pledge	of		Allegiance.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		No	new	introductions.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of		the	February	10,	2020	meeting	were	read	
and	approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	the	
balance	as	of	February	10,	2020	was	$6,131.08.		After	expenses	
(there	were	no	deposits	this	month),	the	balance	as	of	today,		
March	9,	2020,	is	$6,025.58,	plus	we	have	$80	in	the	cash	box.		
	
BOOK	SALE	REPORT:		Trudy	passed	out	book	sale	work	sign-up	
sheets	and	flyers	to	distribute	advertising		our	next	book	sale,		
April	22,	23	&	24.	
Susan	asked	if	everyone	received	the	email	she	sent	on	March	8	
regarding	the	corona	virus	and	what	we	thought	about	going	ahead	
with	our	book	sale	next	month	or	whether	we	should	cancel	or	
postpone	it.		There	was	discussion	and	it	was	decided	that	we	will	
wait	till	next	month	to	make	a	decision	(whether	there	are	any	cases	
of	the	virus	in	Stanislaus	County,	etc.).		Susan	will	contact	everyone	
around	April	1st	and	we	will	decide	at	that	time.			
	
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		No	report	as	Xia	was	not	at	the	meeting.			
	
PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		Nothing	to	report.	
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OLD	BUSINES:		Barbara	Hartsell	said	she	contacted	someone	at	
Patterson	High	School	regarding	the	yearbook.		Sue	gave	Barbara	the	
check	today	and	Barbara	will	take	care	of	getting	the	yearbook.		
		
Sue	Henderson	will	write	the	$600	check	for	the	Marilynne	Allen	
Memorial	Scholarship	to	P.R.I.D.E		and	get	it	to	Linda	DeForest.	
	
NEW	BUSINESS:		No	new	business.	
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:20	PM.		Next	
meeting	will	be	April	13,	2020	at	1:00	PM.	
 
Respectfully	submitted,		
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


